20t September 2024

Land Use Planning & Transportation Department,
South Dublin County Council,

County Hall,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24,

D24 A3XC

Dear Sirs,

I, Michael Whelan of Capami Ltd, consent to Armstrong Fenton Associates, acting as my agent, for the
purposes of submitting a planning application, on my behalf regarding a proposed Large- scale Residential
Development (LRD) At Lands in the townlands of Bohernabreena, Oldcourt and Killininny, Dublin 24

| trust the above is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Whelan



